
3-06/170.00 - Out of Service Signs
The public cannot distinguish between sworn and non-sworn personnel operating a black and white patrol
vehicle; therefore, non-sworn personnel should cover the light bar with the "Out of Service" cover.  During
emergent situations, non-sworn personnel should render whatever limited assistance possible, such as
requesting help via radio.
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